
AGO Task Force for Gender Equity

Summer Newsletter
See You Soon!
The National Convention of the
American Guild of Organists is held
biennially in even-numbered years
and reflects the diverse aspects of
the Guild and its official work across the country.
This year’s upcoming convention will be in San Francisco from June 30-July 4, 2024.

AGO 2024 SAN FRANCISCO

We especially call your attention to Janette Fishell's St. Cecilia Series Recital at the
convention. Kudos to the San Francisco Convention Committee for choosing a
woman organist as the soloist this year -- the first woman in an endowed series
named for a woman, and funded by a woman, in the 30+ years of its existence.

It will take place on Wednesday, July 3rd 8:00-9:30pm at St. Mary’s Cathedral. And
be sure to join us for a workshop being given by the Task Force for Gender Equity
and the Society for Women Organists called “The Growing Sisterhood of Organists”

on Tuesday, July 2nd from 10:00 AM to 10:45 AM. We hope to see you there!

Our newsletter will resume in August with planning resources.
Have a great summer!
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